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Quiz night - 23rd June
Back by popular demand! After the success of the
last quiz night and the positive feedback from
parents about how much fun you all had, the Friends
are excited to announce that we are holding another
quiz night on the 23rd June. Entry will be £15 per
person which will also include food. Everyone
welcome so please bring your friends, neighbours
and relatives. Put the date in your diary, book a
babysitter and watch this space for more information
very soon.

Colour Run - 7th July - After school
This event is going to be so exciting!! As we are
unable to hold a traditional Summer Fete this year
due to the lack of a field, we are holding Little
Hadham's first ever COLOUR RUN in a
neighbouring field. This fun run will involve children
running around a route where marshals throw non-
toxic, washable, coloured powder at the children.
There will also be a licenced bar, BBQ and
refreshments for sale.  
We will send out more details nearer the time. In
the meanwhile, please let us know if you are
available to volunteer to help out on the day. 

Children will need a white/light coloured, cheap or
old t-shirt.
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After half term we will be
selling ice creams and ice

lollies after school on
Friday afternoons. All

preceeds go to the school.
We need volunteers to

help. Please let your class
reps know if you can spare

20 mins on a Friday.
 Thank you!






















If you are planning on booking tickets to Standon
Calling Festival, please book via the school’s

unique booking link:
https://tinyurl.com/folhpssc

Not only will you receive exclusive discounts,
10% of the value of the ticket will go to the

Friends charity.

To boost our income this summer, we have teamed up with local
distillery, Copper in the Clouds, to produce our very own, exclusive
gin for you to purchase. The children in Early Years have been busy
growing lemon balm especially, which will be added during the
distilling process along with other locally grown botanicals. Our very
talented local artist and parent at the school, Genevieve, has
designed beautiful artwork for the label, making this the perfect
present to buy for friends and relatives. Or something very special
and unique if you are entertaining this summer. Get in touch if you'd
like to reserve a bottle as supplies are limited.
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Reminders of other easy ways that you 
can support the Friends of Little Hadham

As the weather is warming up
(we can hope!) and children
start stripping off their layers,
lost hoodies are getting left all

over the school. Make sure they
are named! If you order your

name labels from
www.mynametags.com and use
the school’s unique reference

code 24592, the Friends receive
24% of the value of the order.

You can still also raise money for the
Friends by shopping through
easyfundraising.
Follow this link https://bit.ly/3OSkkA8 to
sign up.
If you need help, please get in touch with
the Friends and we will send you detailed
instructions on how to set this up.

We can not do all this without
YOUR help! We really need more
volunteers. Please get in touch
with your class reps if you can

help with any events this summer. 
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